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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Request to Speak - Ronald Clark - Amendments to Parking Requirements - CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 9:04 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Request to Speak ‐ Ronald Clark ‐ Amendments to Parking Requirements ‐ CK 750‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   

Submitted on Wednesday, July 17, 2024 ‐ 20:25 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Wednesday, July 17, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

First Name: Ronald 

Last Name: Clark 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Albert Ave 
Ward: Ward 6 

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Frustrated taxpayer  

What do you wish to do ?: Request to Speak 

If speaking will you be attending in person or remotely: In person 

What meeting do you wish to speak/submit comments ? (if known):: July 31st meeting of Council  
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What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Amendments to parking requirements  

Comments: 
These changes will create chaos. Just once will you actually listen to the citizens/taxpayers? 
Frankly, I doubt you will. 
Actually, with more than one-half of Council not returning, you totally lack the moral authority to pass any of these 
related amendments. Why is Council so enamoured with regularly giving our citizens, "the back of your hand"? This 
current City Hall culture of secrecy, smugness and arrogance has to go. Hopefully, this Fall's municipal election will 
bring us fresh faces who appreciate the virtue of working with and for our citizens. Vanity projects, perpetual 12% 
municipal tax/utility increases and a bloated, over compensated City Hall bureaucracy is not leadership. Listening, a 
little humility and more openness would be a welcome change. 
Let's hope! 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




